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DWR Stock Take Friday, 24 Feb

To all our clients, kindly note that DWR Distribution will be a little slower than usual due to our annual Stock
Take which will take place on Friday, 24th February and on Saturday, 25th February.

While our office will remain open, we ask you to be patient as our skeleton staff help you.

Thank you for your understanding.
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